
Effective July 31, 2016
Fixed Calibration/Service Pricing for pHoenix Meter: $300 per unit

Beginning May 2, 2016 - Mesa Labs will be offering our NEW pHoenix XL meter as a replacement 
to the current pHoenix meter. Our new pHoenix XL has received 510(k) clearance by the FDA 
and contains all of the features which you have come to be familiar with using the current pHoe-
nix model. All Mesa Labs solution products are compatible with the pHoenix XL and we are now 
pleased to offer a combination 14.0 mS/cm - 7.0 pH solution for use exclusively with the pHoenix 
XL. 

Visit our website as well to learn more about the new meter: http://dialyguard.mesalabs.com/ 

For further information on the new pHoenix XL meter and service options, please contact 
customerservice@mesalabs.com or dial (303) 987-8000 to speak with a representative. We look 
forward to continuing to serve the dialysis industry and our loyal customer base with the release 
of the pHoenix XL. 

Sincerely,

The Mesa Laboratories Team 

End of Life Notice
Effective July 31, 2016, Mesa Labs will be discontinuing the current 
pHoenix meter model. 

Mesa Labs will continue to accept RMAs for service and calibration for seven 
years (pending parts availability) from the date of this notice. In addition, 
Mesa Labs will continue to accept orders for the current pHoenix meter up un-
til the date noted above. Orders for the new pHoenix XL meter can be placed 
with Mesa prior to the current pHoenix meter model end of life date. All new 
pHoenix XL orders will begin to ship starting on May 2, 2016. 

With bringing the meter to end of life, Mesa will now be offering a single, fixed 
calibration/service price on all current pHoenix meters. Further details can be 
found below. This single price will include a calibration and all repairs for your 
pHoenix meter when it is returned to our factory for service. 
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